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A regularly scheduled meeting of the Carson City Regional Planning Commission was held on Wednesday, June
21, 1995, at the Northgate Administrative Complex Conference Room, 2621 Northgate Lane, Suite 59,
commencing at 9 a.m.

PRESENT: Chairperson Greg Smith

STAFF PRESENT:  City Engineer Tim Homann and Senior RTC Engineer Harvey
 Brotzman

CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL - As a quorum was not present an official meeting was not conducted.
A discussion was held with the audience on various projects including the proposed Ormsby Boulevard extension
and the agendized items.  They were:

1. Approval of Minutes

2. Citizen Comments on Non-Agendized Items

3. Discussion and Possible Action on Alternative Pedestrian Mitigation Measures at Pheasant Drive and
Edmonds Drive

4. Discussion and Possible Action on Sound Barrier Mitigation on College Parkway between Imperial Way
and Northgate Lane

5. Non-Action Items:  Status Report on Carson City Community Transit

6. Non-Action Item:  Status Reports on Ongoing Projects Including Arrowhead Drive, Airport Road, Roop
Street, Graves Lane, Fairview/Saliman, Fifth/Saliman, Ormsby Boulevard and U.S. 50

7. Commissioner Comments

8. Staff Comments

9. Action on Future Meeting Date(s) and Time(s)

10. Adjournment -  No formal action was taken due to the lack of a quorum.
A tape was not made of this meeting for the same reason.

The Minutes of the Carson City Regional Transportation Commission June 21, 1995, meeting

ARE SO APPROVED ON_______________, 1995.

________________________________________
Greg Smith, Chairperson


